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October 18, 2004
To Whom it may Concern,

| am very pleased to be writing this recommendation letter on behalf of Theodore Wills.
As principal of Bishop McVinney School. [ have had the pleasure of working with Ted in
his capacity as director of development for Catholic schools. | have found Ted to be an
extremely caring person, an ardent supporter of both our school and its mission statement
..." We are dedicated to peace-making...” Ted vigorously supported and promoted
Catholic schools for many of our families in South Providence... many who are poor and
marginalized in our society --- those are the families that have benefited the most from
the fundraising efforts of the development office under Ted Wills.

Ted has unfailingly been supportive and generous in his time and efforts at our school...
whether it be for our school’s Reading Week or hononng the efforts of our board
members. Ted reached out to his circle of contacts and urged all of them to visit and
develop an interest in Bishop McVinney School and, for that, | am extremely grateful and
thankful.

Please do not hesitate to call me at 781-2370 if you have any questions. .

Louis Hebert



